
12.15.16

Public Service Commission PSTr^r-n
211 Sower Boulevard ^^^tiVED
P.O. Box 615 nrrnA«

20 20lfiFrankfort, Ky. 40602 ^uib
Public Service

Subject: 2016-00370 ^^^m'ssion

Dear Commissioner,

My name is Mallory Welborn. I am a concerned citizen writing to complain about
any proposed rate increase requested by LG&E.

I am requesting an intervention to stop their 6.4% rate increase.

There have been too many rate increases with K.U., and all of our other utilities.
This rate increase would affect all of our bills. The cities would have to raise their

costs to us to cover their rate increase. Businesses would have to raise their cost

to their customers. Schools would be put into a bind with their funding and may
have to cut programs that benefit children. Senior citizens and disabled people
that live on a fixed income are barely able to pay their bills as it is. Please do not
approve a rate increase for

K.U. and LG&E.

Thank you,
Mallory Welborn
507 St. James Way

Central City, KY. 42330


